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On 7 April 2001, the Portuguese Government opened the bidding process for a
digital terrestrial television platform. The regulation for the public bidding was
published in Diário da República (Official Journal of Portugal). According to this
regulation, applications may be submitted to the Instituto das Comunicações de
Portugal (the Portuguese communications regulatory body) until 15 June 2001.
The proposals shall be open, heard in public and evaluated by a special
commission appointed by the Government. The result of the bidding process will
be announced by 6 August 2001. The opening of the bidding process has the
objective of awarding one national licence for the establishment and exploitation
of a digital terrestrial television platform for 15 years. The licence awarded to the
successful applicant may be renewable.

Aviso nº 5520-A/2001, Diário da República, nº 83, II série, Suplemento de
7 de Abril 2001

Aviso nº 5520-A/2001, regulation for the public bidding of a digital terrestrial
television platform, Diário da República, nº 83, II série, Suplemento de 7 de Abril
2001
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